
 
 
 

 
 

HM Revenue and Customs 
Pensions Schemes Services 
BX9 1GH 
                 
Date: 08/02/2022 
 
Dear Mr Bhandal, 
 
LCH Cleaning Ltd SSAS 
SRN: S0000006941 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 21st January 2022, detailing the rejection of our application as it 
appears you did not receive a copy of the scheme deeds and rules within our APSS 530 response. 
 
Please do find enclosed within this letter a full copy of the deeds and rules. 
 
Please accept our apologies, that you had not received these previously. 
 
Should you require any further information, please advise me accordingly. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Nicklin (CERT PFS) 
Director  
For and in behalf of  
RC Administration Limited 
Enc. 


